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Future Churchill Family Members, 

Winston Churchill High School is excited to welcome our new students for the 2022/2023 school year!  

The intention of this letter is to provide parents and incoming students with some information and 

important dates regarding the 2022/2023 registration process. Lethbridge School Division uses an online 

registration process, the hope is that it is easy and smooth for our families.    

Parents will receive an email with a link to the 2022/2023 registration package (on or after March 25, 

2022).  Emails will be sent to the addresses currently listed in PowerSchool.  If the email address 

currently listed in PowerSchool is incorrect, please reach out to your current school and update this 

information.  We ask that parents complete the online registration package by no later than April 29th, 

2022.  Schools are required by Alberta Education to have a current registration package on file for every 

student at the beginning of each new school year.  

If you have any questions regarding the registration process that are not addressed in this letter, please 

click the 2022/2023 Course Selection link under the Parent Information section of our website (below). 

2022-2023 Course Selection | Winston Churchill High School (lethsd.ab.ca) 

Below is a timeline outlining the registration process for all incoming students to Winston Churchill High 

School.  

• Monday, April 4 – Friday, April 8 

o Welcome to Churchill - WCHS Admin and Counselling Team will visit Wilson Middle 

School and Lethbridge Christian School to introduce the school, our team, and to get to 

know our incoming grade 9 students 

• Wednesday, April 13 

o Parent Orientation and New Student Information meeting at 6:30pm 

o Information about the International Baccalaureate Program from 7:30-8:00pm 

• Friday, April 29  

o Deadline for parents to complete and submit the registration package 

• Monday, May 2 – Friday, May 6 

o WCHS Admin and Counselling Team will visit Lethbridge Christian School & Wilson 

Middle School students to help them select their options for the 2022/2023 school year 

o Registration officially opens for all incoming students 

• Friday, May 6 

o Deadline for students to select option classes in PowerSchool 

 

We look forward to meeting all of you and welcoming you to the Churchill Family! 

Sincerely, 

Winston Churchill High School Admin Team 

Tracy Wong, Jamie Bach, Morgan Day, & Aaron Fitchett 

 

https://wchs.lethsd.ab.ca/parent-information/2022-2023-registration

